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As part of our recent re-shuffle and tidy up of the boatyardðand thanks to the 
income generated from our involvement in the cockle harvests of the past two 
years ï we are pleased to announce that we are getting a new fence and 
automatic gate for the boatyard. 
 
This new feature will bring added security as well as improving the 
appearance of the entrance to the boatyard. 
 
The new gate will be opened by berth-holders dialling a special (free) number 
from their mobile phones. The gates will only open if the system recognises 
the phone which dialled the number - so if the marina does not have a mobile 
phone number on file for you please 
get in touch with the office.  
 
Those who do not have a mobile 
phone (are there really any of you 
out there who donôt??) will be able 
to obtain a special electronic fob. 
 
The new gate will be installed in 
May. 
 
 
 

A palisade fence, yesterday. 

In our last issue we told you 2012 was going to be a busy yearð                      
and we werenôt kidding! 
 
On top of the normal busy goings on here at Preston Marina we had the largest 
commercial traffic in the dock since the 1981 - a new 175 ton electrical      
transformer for a local power station brought in by a coasterð the 58 metre MV 
Swift. There was also more cockle offloading (although nothing like as much as 
in 2011) - but it was the year long Preston Guild celebrations (held every 20 
years) which kept us  busiest of all. With a record breaking  (and sunny for 
once!) Guild Riversway Festival including Prestonôs official adoption of HMS 
Chargerðwith Prestonôs Guild Mayor and other dignitaries aboard, escorted 
into the dock by our own Preston Belle. 
 
Preston Belle also turned a few 
heads as she made her way 
through Prestonôs city centre as 
part of the Guild Trades     
Procession, on the back of a 
Chris Millerôs wagon - a familiar 
sight at every Preston Guild for 
over 150 years. 
 
We are already looking forward 
to the next Guild in 2032! 

Amanda, Jodie and Holly from Preston Marina at the Guild Celebrations. 
Below -�³Preston Belle�´��takes to the streets. Photos; Peter Manning & Lesley Miller 

HMS Charger�¶s adoption by the city of Preston. 

Since 2006 legislation has effectively meant that 
new small 2 stroke outboards have not been  
available to buyðso those in the market for a new 
small outboard since then can now only choose a 
4 stroke engine. 
 
Many of us who want a light weight engine             
which can be easily stowed away in a locker, is 
easy to lift down onto the dinghy and want a   
simple and reliable engine to live with are really 
missing the 2 strokes, which are getting harder 
and harder to come by. We are regularly asked to 
supply good quality used 2 stroke outboards. 
 
This is why we are currently on a mission - 
 
We will offer to buy any 2 stroke outboard  

under 10hp! 
 
Do you have an engine that might interest us?  
Contact Steve on 01772 733595  
info@prestonmarina.co.uk  

Watch a video of the 2012 Guild Festival on 
www.prestonmarina.co.uk 


